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NOTICE REGARDING THE 
CLERY ACT
Fordham University is committed to the safety and security of members 
of the Fordham community. As part of this commitment and in fulfillment 
of our obligations under the Jeanne Clery Disclosure of Campus Security 
Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act, Fordham publishes an annual 
security and fire safety report. The report contains information about the 
incidence of fires and certain categories of crime on Fordham campuses 
as well as important information about Fordham University safety and 
security policies, tips for staying safe, and important telephone numbers. 
Hard copies of the report are available upon request by contacting the 
University’s Associate Vice President for Public Safety at 718-817-2222 or 
by writing to:

Associate Vice President for Public Safety 
Thebaud Annex, Fordham University 
441 East Fordham Rd. 
Bronx, NY 10458

The report can also be accessed through Public Safety.
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https://www.fordham.edu/student-life/safety-health-and-wellness/public-safety/

